
I’m Mrs. Banks and I’ve been teaching for 13 years! I am 
married and  we have 2 fur babies. I look forward to getting 
to know you and your children. I’m so excited to partner with 
you and your child for a fantastic year in First Grade! Please 
feel free to contact me by email at any time with questions or 
concerns you may have. (lindsay.banks@acboe.net) We can 
conference by phone anytime or in person by appointment 
only. I am looking forward to teaching your sweet babies this 
year!

I graduated from Stanhope Elmore!  I received 
my Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary Education 
and Pre-Law from Huntingdon College. I also 
have a Master’s Degree in School Counseling 
from The University of West Alabama. I am 
currently working on my Education Specialist 
Degree in Counseling.

You will quickly learn that I LOVE all things 
DISNEY, teaching our sweet babies, naps, and 
working out!  I am also a HUGE Starbucks and 
Chick-fil-a fan and LOVE wandering aimlessly 
around Target!  I love Ghirardelli Chocolate 
and Reese’s Pieces when I binge on candy. 

First Grade Open House will be August 5th from 10:30-11:15. I am located on the Green Hall 
(Room 107).There will be a link to information available that day for you to view on my website, as 
well as the school website if you cannot attend.  Please make plans to stop in that day and pick up 
your open house packet and say “hi”. We will also sign up for Class Dojo and Notify me that day as 
well. It is VITALLY important that you keep those apps updated because that is how we will 
communicate with you. I also encourage you to check our school website weekly 
(www.dpeseagles.com) . I will post a newsletter there, and I will also send it out through Class 
Dojo. 

http://www.dpeseagles.com/

